
Co-Production in
Hampshire

The journey



The co-production group was established following 
successful collaboration between CHC and those 
with lived experience during the Personal Health 

Budget (PHB) implementation.

Mar 2020Mar 2019

Group co-produced CHC/Fast 
Track/PHB leaflets and updated 

WHCCG website.

Continued involvement in PHBs, including looking at liability insurance options for direct 
payment holders, support around training for PAs and carers, reviewing documentation 

and processes 

Monthly meetings – initially face to face and then virtually during and post covid-19 
pandemic



Group instrumental in supporting CHC clients 
during COVID-19, particularly around access to PPE, 
employment advice for direct payment holders and 

general well-being support. 

CHC ‘coffee mornings’ 
established.  Opportunity for 
staff to meet informally with 

lived experience experts. 

Continued involvement in PHBs, including looking at liability insurance options for direct 
payment holders, support around training for PAs and carers, reviewing documentation 

and processes 

Sept 2021Apr 2020 – Dec 2021  

Monthly meetings – initially face to face and then virtually during and post covid-19 
pandemic



Aug 2023Jul 2022

Hampshire and IOW Integrated Care Board 
was formed, merging four place bases; 

Hampshire, IOW, Southampton & 
Portsmouth. 

Continued involvement in PHBs, including looking at liability insurance options for direct 
payment holders, support around training for PAs and carers, reviewing documentation 

and processes 

Hampshire Co-production group 
expanded to cover IOW, Southampton & 

Portsmouth CHC teams.  

Monthly meetings – initially face to face and then virtually during and post covid-19 
pandemic



Group expanded to include other areas 
of the ICB, including Community 

Involvement Team.

Group on hold due to ICB restructure 
and consultation.  ICB co-production 

strategy under review.

Continued involvement in PHBs, including looking at liability insurance options for direct 
payment holders, support around training for PAs and carers, reviewing documentation 

and processes 

Sept 2023 Dec 2023 – May 2024

Monthly meetings – initially face to face and then virtually during and post covid-19 
pandemic
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